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In the nursing profession, collaboration is a daily event and often goals 
cannot be achieved without it. Our most successful events often come 
from working with others. This year, the Sacramento Area Chapter (SAC 
AACN) collaborated with many different organizations to provide our 
members and community with opportunities we could not provide 
on our own. Working with pediatric nurses we put on our first-ever 
pediatric educational event. We collaborated with the SCCM Northern 
California Chapter to provide a combined chapter journal club featuring 
temperature management in critically ill patients. We found a new 
partner with the Walk for Apraxia foundation to provide hands-only 
CPR to the public at their event. We are looking forward to our new 
collaboration with Grand Canyon University and the opportunities it may 
provide. We took some risks, collaborated with new people and learned 
how to soar.


